
Supreme Court of the United States 
Office of the Clerk 

Washington, DC  20543-0001 
 
 

December 14, 2020 
 
 

Mr. Nathan J. Hartshorn 
Office of the Minnesota Attorney General 
445 Minnesota Street, Suite 1400 
Saint Paul, MN  55110 
 
 

Re:            Roque "Rocky" De La Fuente, et al. 
v. Steve Simon, Minnesota Secretary of State 
No. 20-612 

 
 
Dear Mr. Hartshorn: 
 
 Although your office has waived the right to file a response to the 
petition for a writ of certiorari in the above case, the Court nevertheless has 
directed this office to request that a response be filed. 
 

Your response, together with proofs of service and of compliance with 
relevant word or page limits, should be filed on or before January 13, 2021.  

 
Pursuant to the Court’s Order of April 15, 2020, only a single copy of 

these documents need be submitted in paper form.  You may choose to format 
the document under the standards set forth in Rule 33.2 (in which case the 
page limits of Rule 33.2 apply), or under the standards set forth in Rule 33.1 
but printed on 8½ x 11 inch paper (in which case the word limits of Rule 33.1 
apply). 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      Scott S. Harris  

Clerk 
 

cc: Erick G. Kaardal 
 

Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
(202) 479-3011 
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